
 

 
14 March 2023  
 
Dear Parent / Guardian 
 
I write with a number of reminders about the imminent two days of industrial action that the 
National Education Union is taking this Wednesday and Thursday (15th and 16th March). 
 

1) Year 7 and Year 11 please attend school as normal. 

2) Year 8, Year 9 and Year 10 please work from home, accessing work on TEAMs and work on the Oak 

National Academy.  Please email it-support@nsg.kevibham.org for any technical support. 

3) Any pupils in Years 8, 9 and 10 (or their families) who wish to pick up a packed lunch throughout 

the day may pop into reception throughout the day to do so. 

4) We have already invited a number of pupils in Years 8, 9 and 10 to attend for specific individual 

reasons and the relevant parents will be aware of this.  If you are a key worker or you have a 

different reason you wish your child to be supervised in school on these days, please email 

enquiry@nsg.kevibham.org with the title ‘15th/16th January’. 

5) The after-school national tutoring programme will continue as normal after school on Wednesday, 

and any Year 8, 9 or 10 pupils who have places on this programme are welcome to come into 

school at 3.15pm to take part. 

In the unlikely event that anything changes in the positions of the government or the union at any 
stage I will let you know immediately. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Mr Neil Jones 
Headteacher 
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